Commission on Preparation for Ministry 
Presbytery of Southern New England 
September 2023 

Information items 
Since the last Presbytery meeting: 
1. The Commission met with Candidate Yejee (Rachel) Park (New Haven Korean:  Hamden CT) and voted her Certified Ready to Receive a Call. 
2. The Commission held an Annual Consultation for Candidate Ryan Joslin (First: New Haven, CT). 
3. The Commission interviewed and approved Inquirer Heather Gordon (Noroton: Darien, CT) to be enrolled as a Candidate.  
4. Currently under care of the Presbytery: 7 Candidates and 3 Candidates Certified Ready to Receive a Call.
5. The Commission’s next meeting is in October 2023.

Action Item 
1. The Commission presents the new Preparation for Ministry Policy Manual for a second reading and to be voted upon.  Since the first reading in May, revisions have been made according to our new Book of Order.



